
Rules Committee, 

Oregon already has a usable ' vote by mail' program. It is an ideal way to choose our representatives 

by popular Vote.  

The Electorial College is subject to gerrymandering and fraud. With the internet and Vote by mail, 

popular voting is the only way we can be really represented.  

The nation needs to rewrite voting policies from 200 years ago and update voting.  
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